March 20, 2022

Dear St. James Families:
[bookmark: _GoBack]Thank you to all who supported and contributed to the 2022 Powerball Drawing!  With your help we raised a GRAND total of $56,781.00!   This year’s total surpassed the totals for the last three years!!
The 1st Prize winner won a total of $11,356.20!  Congratulations for winning the Grand Prize!!
The 2nd Prize winner won $5,678.10!!!
The 3rd Prize winner won a total of $2,839.05!
The 4th Prize total was $1,429.53!

There were also following prizes

3-3% of the prize -$851.70

3-2% of the prize- $567.81

5-1% of the prize- $283.91

.5% of the prize- $141.95

Again, we thank all the families who took the time and supported this very important fundraiser to help make it the success that it was!   
We look forward to next year and hope that we can reach our goal of selling 4,000 tickets for a $20,000 GRAND PRIZE!!!!
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